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This was the word released before and during the South-East Asia Prayer Consultation 2010, 

held from 12-15 October, in Cisarua-Puncak, West Java, Indonesia.  In the last few years, we 

have already seen great shaking in our region of South-East Asia: earthquakes, tsunami, 

typhoons, severe flooding, political unrest, etc.  This is going to continue and possibly 

increase in the near future.  Are we, the Body of Christ, ready?  We have to prepare 

ourselves now, not wait until the disaster takes place. 

 

 

40 delegates from outside Indonesia joined more than 800 local intercessors and prayer 

mobilisers in a week of intense prayer for nations.  It was a time of humbling ourselves before 

God and one another.  Reconciliation took place between Hong Kong and the Philippines 

over the hostage crisis in August.  Indonesia and Malaysia asked forgiveness from one 

another over the treatment of Indonesian workers in Malaysia.  We prayed for the 

upcoming elections in Myanmar, that there would be peace and no bloodshed.  We lifted 

up prayer for Brunei, Cambodia and Vietnam, as our brothers and sisters shared their 

burdens for their nations. 

 

 

      
 

 

We were also blessed by speakers from Malaysia, the Philippines, USA and Germany.  The 

word of God came through loud and clear: prayer and action!  If we want to see 

transformation in our communities, cities and nations, we must not only pray, but we must 

act on our prayers. 

 



The next South-East Asia Prayer Consultation will be held: 

 

Dates: 26-28 October 2011 

Venue: White Rock Resort Hotel, Subic, Zambales Province,  

              Philippines 

 

 

 
 

We look forward to welcoming you next year! 
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